Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

I would like to know how much each primary, secondary and SEND school in the LEA (of which data is held) has spent on Supply Teaching or Teaching Assistant cover with external companies, and how much has beent spent with each of those companies per school, ideally. If this information is not available, then just a total spend by school.

I would like this data from the 1st September 2020 - 1st July 2021. However, if it is easier to run the information for the year then I can wait until the academic year finishes and you can send that over. 

At present, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.  Therefore this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.

All maintained schools across the Authority will share the data with Leicester City Council over the next 6 weeks and we hope to hold the information requested by the end of August.  Please resubmit your request at that time as there is no mechanism under the Act that enables us to place your request on hold.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
